Minutes from the January 10, 2023 Regular Meeting of the Board of
Supervisors for the Town of Chetek

With the meeting being properly noticed, Chairman Postle called the meeting to order at
5:03 p.m. All members were present.

The minutes from the December 7, 2022 Regular Board meeting were approved as
presented on a motion by Hanson and seconded by Lentz. Motion carried unanimously.

The Treasurer’s report was presented showing a balance of $1,027,687.38 before bills are
paid. Motion by Lentz and seconded by Hanson report accepted as presented.

Building inspector’s report accepted without comment.
Approve building permits—none.
Public input—none.

Applications for operator licenses from Resele and Helmer were presented. Motion by
Hanson and seconded by Lentz to approve. Motion carried unanimously.

Roads & equipment—no update

Information—no action
e Land use and sanitary permit listings

Election update. There will be a Spring Primary on February 21, 2023

Bills were reviewed and checks 20368 — 20397 and electronic payments of payroll, taxes
and retirement. In addition, the payroll reports from the payroll service were reviewed.
Motion by Hanson and seconded by Lentz to approve. Motion carried unanimously.
Next meeting will be Wednesday February 8, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Motion by Lentz and seconded by Hanson to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.
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